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RESOLVED:  That the University Senate of Humboldt State University recommends to the 
Provost the attached “Guidelines for Proposing New Certificate Programs” (Integrated 
Curriculum Committee (ICC), December 2013) be approved, and be it further 
 
RESOLVED:  That use of the Guidelines shall begin in Spring 2014. 
 
RATIONALE:    
 
Part of the ICC’s initial charge was to develop Guidelines for faculty proposing new programs.  
The Senate has already approved guidelines for New Degree Programs, New Minors, and Adding 
Online Versions of Existing Programs.  In recent years, we have begun receiving proposals for 
new Certificate programs, so some Guidelines are clearly needed.    
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